VA )BA

VIRGINIA ALPACA OWNERS & BREEDERS ASSOCIATION

The monthly meeting of the Virginia Alpaca Owners and Directors Governing Board was
held online throughout the third and fourth week of December, 2022

The online directors involved:

Gary Hoffman - President
Glen Kirby - Treasurer
Donna Higgason - Secretary
Laurie Crossman - Director

Prior month minutes:
No minutes was held in October for minute approval.

Treasurers Report:

The treasurers report for the month of October was disbursed in October and Donna Higgason made a
motion to approve and seconded by Laurie Crossman. No treasurers report was established yet for
November as Glen Kirby is still reconciling the show.

Committee Reports:
The membership committee report was given by Donna Higgason. Several emails have been sent to the

members asking for donations for the Herdsire Auction and Silent Auction.

Old Business:
The show went very well with the only complaints thus far being how cold it was in the venue and the
the dust was hard on the vendor products.

New Business:
We need to recruit new members. Ideas for recruitment of membership. Start looking for new venues

or are we coming back to Rockingham.

No other new business. All will be tabled until the January meeting. Hope everyone has a great
Christmas and New Year!

Donna Higgason, Secretary



